
 
 

 

         

  

                                                                                                               Friday 19 March 2021 

Harmony Day 2021 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Wamberal Public School values the cultural diversity of Australia, which contributes to making our country 
a great place to live. On Friday 26 March we will be celebrating Harmony Day: a day of cultural respect for 
everyone who calls Australia home.  

The message of Harmony Day 2021 is ‘Everyone Belongs’. This day encourages respect for Australia’s cultural 
and religious diversity and aims to foster a sense of belonging for all.  

Our students are asked to wear something orange in recognition of Harmony Day and during the day they 
will take part in a variety of lessons and discussions relating to cultural respect. 

Please ensure all clothing has a covered sleeve over the shoulder. Closed in shoes must be worn. 

Look out for some wonderful photos of this day in coming newsletters. 

 

Kind regards 

Mrs Vanessa Noakes and Mrs Ann Dawkins 

SRC Coordinators 

 

 


